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The Honourable Doug Ford
Premier of Ontario

Legislative Building, Queen's Park
Toronto ON M7A 1A1

September 8, 2023
Re: Bill 93, Joshua's Law (Lifejackets for Life}), 2023

Dear Premier Ford:

At their September 8, 2023 meeting, the Huron Perth Public Health (HPPH) Board of Health received a staff
report {attached) and passed a motion supporting the implementation of Bill 93, Joshua's Law (Lifejackets
for Life), 2023.

The matter of boating safety and drowning prevention is important to HPPH and our residents and visitors
alike within Huron and Perth counties. According to the 2023 Drowning Report from the Lifesaving Society,
which looked a data specific to water-related fatalities in Ontario between 2015-2019, 46% of water-
related fatalities occurred in a lake and the 19% on a river. Being that Huron and Perth counties have lakes
and rivers that residents and visitors both boat on and swim in, these statistics are particularly alarming
and cause for concern. This report also notes that, according to The Royal Life Saving Society Canada, 58%
of water related fatalities in Ontario involve a motor boat, and not wearing a life jacket is a factor in over
80% of fatalities in all age categories.

Wearing a life jacket is the most important preventative measure individuals across the lifespan can take to
prevent a drowning incident. Not wearing lifejackets has been, and continues to be, identified as the most
common risk factor in drowning deaths beyond childhood. Huron Perth Public Health Board of Health
encourages you to support the passing and implementation of Bill 93.

Thank you for your attention on this important issue.

Sincerely,

Joteree /Z

Bernie Maclellan
Chair, Huron Perth Public Health

cc:

The Honourable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health

The Honourahle Prabmeet Sarkaria, Minister of Transportation

The Honourable Lisa Thompson, Minister of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs and Member of Provincial
Parliament Huron-Bruce

Mr. Matthew Rae, Member of Provincial Parliament Perth-Wellington
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